
Little Prairie Elementary 

Principal's Message

PICTURE DAY

Important
Dates:

I look forward to making your school
experience an enjoyable one all year
long with exciting activities that make
learning fun!

Best, Mrs. Munch

September 30:

September 30:

September 27:

STAT - no school

National Day for
Truth and
Reconciliation

Terry Fox Run

Welcome back to another amazing
school year! This school year, let's
focus on building good relationships
with fellow classmates and teachers
to help make for a safe learning
environment.

September 16:

 Principal: Christi Munch                                                Vice-Principal: Trisha Warncke

Phone 250-788-1924   
E-mail: cmunch@sd59.bc.ca

Orange Shirt Day

September 16:
Volleyball Begins

September 26:
Open House 5-
6:30pm

PICTURE DAY WILL BE HELD ON
OCTOBER 11, 2024.



Little Prairie Elementary 

VOLLEYBALL

Terry Fox
Run

We will be participating
in the Terry Fox Run on
September 16, 2024. If
possible, please bring a
$2.00 donation. The Run
will begin at 1:00pm
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Phone 250-788-1924   
E-mail: cmunch@sd59.bc.ca

Volleyball practice will start after
school on Sept 16th. Practice will be
Mondays 3:00 – 3:45. Wednesdays
The team will continue to travel to
Dawson Creek to play opposing

schools. Please see Mrs. Munch at
the office to sign up.

Bell Schedule
8:55: Warning Bell

9:00: School Begins

10:15 - 10:30: Recess

12:00 - 12:45: Lunch 

2:45: Dismissal

LPE Students will be
honoring and remembering
the children who were sent
away to residential schools

in Canada.  If possible,
please wear something
orange on Friday Sept.

27th 



Little Prairie Elementary 

Reminders
Please

remember that
we are a

peanut free
school. 
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Open House
Please join us at our

open house on
September 26 from 5-
6:30. This is a chance
for your child(ren) to
show you their class

and meet their
teacher. Dinner will be
provided. We hope to

see you and your
family there!

Parents may not
park or drop

students off in the
bus loop.  This is a

safety issue.  Please
use school parking

lot to drop of
children.  


